
 
NOTICE OF COMMENCEMENT AND PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 

 
CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY FOR HUNTINGTON ROAD FROM 

LANGSTAFF ROAD TO MCGILLIVRAY ROAD (PART A) AND 
FROM MAJOR MACKENZIE DRIVE TO NASHVILLE ROAD (PART B) 

 
Study Background 
The City of Vaughan has initiated a Class Environmental 
Assessment (EA) Study for road improvements to Huntington 
Road between Langstaff Road and Nashville Road. This is in 
order to accommodate the transportation needs resulting from 
the planned population and employment growth in western 
Vaughan.  The proposed road improvements are required to be 
completed by 2021 and are consistent with objectives outlined 
in the Vaughan Transportation Master Plan.  
 
Given the planned terminus of Huntington Road at McGillivray 
Road in conjunction with the extension of Highway 427, the 
Class EA will examine Huntington Road in two separate 
segments: 
 

• Part A – between Langstaff Road and McGillivray 
Road; and  

• Part B – between Major Mackenzie Drive and 
Nashville Road.  
 

Study Process 
This study is being undertaken as a Schedule ‘C’ project in accordance with all requirements of the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (October 2000, as amended in 2007 and 2011).   
 
As part of this study, the City of Vaughan is hosting the first of two Public Information Centres (PICs) to provide 
background about the study as well as discuss potential options to address future growth and traffic. Representatives 
from the City of Vaughan and its consultants will be on-hand at the PIC to answer questions and provide additional 
study details. The first PIC is scheduled for: 
 

Date: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 
Time: 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Location École Élémentaire La Fontaine Gymnasium 

10110 Islington Avenue, Kleinburg 
 
Contact Information 
If you have any questions or comments about this study, or would like to be added to the study’s mailing list, please 
contact: 
 
Mani Shahrokni, P. Eng. 
Project Manager 
Development and Transportation Engineering 
The Corporation of the City of Vaughan 
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr. West, 
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 
Telephone: (905) 832-8585, ext. 8163 
Email: mani.shahrokni@vaughan.ca 
 
 

Manoj Dilwaria, B. Eng., M. Pl, MCIP, RPP, AVS 
Consultant Project Manager 
Parsons 
625 Cochrane Drive, Suite 500, 
Markham, Ontario  L3R 9R9 
Telephone: (905) 321-7254 
Email: manoj.dilwaria@parsons.com 
 
 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With the exception 
of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.  

This notice first issued on November 13, 2014 
 

mailto:mani.shahrokni@vaughan.ca
mailto:manoj.dilwaria@parsons.com

